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The West End Development Corporation wishes to advise
motorists and businesses that essential paving works have
commenced on the Clock Tower Parade.

As we progress, other areas to be affected will be Camber
Drive, Bastion Way, Maritime Drive and Dockyard Terrace.

The appropriate barriers and signage will be in place. Motorist
and pedestrians are advised to use caution in the area.

The West End Development Corporation regrets any
inconvenience this may cause. Thank you in advance for your
understanding and support.




